
 

SUMMERHILL APARTMENT COMMUNITIES INVITES YOU TO A COMMUNITY MEETING! 

 . 

SummerHill Apartment Communities is proposing a vibrant urban apartment community on 
Calle Del Mundo at Lafayette Street in the new dynamic Tasman East Specific Plan Area.  This 
development as proposed consists of 347 residential rental units and a new public park.   

The project includes: 

• 313 market rate apartments and 34 affordable apartments 
• A new .42-acre City of Santa Clara park 
• Cornerstone of a new transit-oriented neighborhood with over 10 acres of open space, 

including parks, bicycle paths, and public gathering spaces 
 

When:  Thursday, January 17th, 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 
 

Where:   Northside Library Program Room 
  695 Moreland Way  

Santa Clara, CA 95054    
 
To confirm your attendance, please RSVP by emailing: SRosen@shapartments.com  
 
City of Santa Clara Contact:    Sheldon Ah-Sing, M-Group  
      408.340.5642 
              SAhsing@m-group.us   

mailto:SRosen@shapartments.com

